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The Agency for Community Empowerment (ACENEPA) Weatherization Department is requesting interested licensed HVAC and Electrical Firms who wish to conduct business with ACENEPA as a Sub-contractor to contact ACENEPA’s Weatherization Department at (570) 963-6836 x 2283 or via email at ggentile@acenepa.org for information on how to become a Crisis Subcontractor. 
Details can be found on the agency website at acenepa.org. 
